
 

 

 

15 April 2024 
 
Children Cooking in School – Term 3 Contribution 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like all the children in our foundation classes to have the opportunity to cook, bake and try new 
foods in school. The children are always highly engaged and excited about these opportunities and they 
develop many skills too! 
 
In order to fund this experience, we would like to request a contribution of £3.00 to cover the cost of 
ingredients. This will cover all baking for the final term and works out at just 21p per week.   
 
This payment should be made online via ParentPay. If you are unable to access your ParentPay account, 
please contact the main office to request your login details.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss M Blakemore 
EYFS Lead 


